
 

Join us for a FREE screening of  

 
     April 28th 
 It’s the last movie night 

of the year and you won’t 
want to miss it! 

Hosted by the PTO and  Ms. 
Mergener’s 5th grade class, 

this movie night surely will not 
disappoint! 

Bring your pillows and 
blankets and be ready when 
the doors open       at 6:30 

PM. 

The movie will begin 

at 7 pm 

Refreshments will be available for purchase.  

 

Proceeds from the refreshment stand will benefit 5th grade 
end-of-year activities and celebrations. 

 

 


